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Festive Fair 

Thank you for all your support in attend-
ing our festive fair last term. It was a 

great success. 

We are delighted to announce we raised 
£1242 for some resources for the chil-

dren. 

Caliannah in Maple  

Class won the Cake 

for guessing the  

closest weight. 

Good job! 

Cross Country Fundraiser Competition  

Cross Country Medal Assembly Photos. We had a lovely awards assembly run by 
the school council, where we presented the medals and certificates for the 
winners of the cross country event. Thank you to all that donated, we raised 

£281! 

Well done to  

Alisha, Laila and 

Syed for all coming 

1st place. 

Great work! 

 

Well done to 

Wendy and Keci 

Excellent job! 

Anti-Bullying Poster Competition 

We also announced our winners from each year group for the anti-bullying post-
er competition which we ran in November during Anti- Bullying week. We have 
some fantastic entries. Thank you to all the children who took the time to cre-

ate their posters. 
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Well done to all the students for their hard work 

and dedication. We are so proud of each and every 

one of you for trying to achieve your best and taking 
part in all the fun activities Orchard Primary has to 

offer. 

 Wishing you all a great start to Spring Term 

2025! 

Nurture Learn Grow 


